
 

RHONDDA CYNON TAF  
COUNCILLOR’S ANNUAL REPORT 2014-15 

 
This is the report by Councillor Tina Williams regarding her key activities over the year 
ending 30 April 2015. It is provided for the information of all constituents and for no other 
purpose. 

 

Councillor: Tina Williams         

 

Electoral Division:   Aberaman South  

 
 
Section 1: Role & Responsibilities 
 
I attend full Council meetings 
I am a member of the Licensing Committee  
I am a member of the Environmental Services Scrutiny Committee. 
I worship at St Josephs Church I am on the PCC, a Sunday School teacher and help out 
when I can with messy play which is once a month. 
I am a Governor of Capcoch School, Glynhafod Junior and Cwmaman Infants School. 
I am on the management board of Cwmaman Institute. 
I am a member of the Woodland Trust and attend regular meetings.  
 
    

 
Section 2: Constituency Activity 
 

I support and work with individuals and organisations who contact me on a wide range of 
issues  
 

 
Section 3: Initiatives and Special Activities 
 
I have been on the Management Board of Cwmaman Institute for approximately two years 
and since my appointment I have worked diligently in my efforts to obtain funding exploring 
all avenues i. e RCT, Coalfield Regeneration, Assembly Member and many others.  
 
The bridge over the river in Cwmaman (The Lido) was destroyed by vandals, it has been 
condemned, and I am in the process of negotiating its renewal.  
 
I was approached by a member of my ward for a disabled access, enabling a short cut to 
Ysbyty Cwm Cynon, this I successfully achieved. 
 

 
Section 4: Learning & Development 
 
I have attended the following learning and development initiatives during the past year. 
 
Alzheimer’s training 
Child protection training 



 
 
 
Corporate parenting training 
Wave training 
Crime 
 

 
Section 5: Other Activities and Issues 
 

I have dealt with and continue to deal with flooding problems and bad drainage issues. 
  
The 446 project is proving to be quite successful we now run a Thursday AM Gardening 
Club and residents are taking active interests in their environment. 
 
 

 

 

 


